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Tuesday, November 2, 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you all had a wonderful half term; it’s been lovely to see everyone returning to school 

today.  I wanted to write to you to tell you about the plans this term for families to come in 

and see what we are doing at school.  This is all dependent on the Covid situation going 

forward. 

It was so wonderful being able to welcome our community back together again at the Harvest 

Festival before half term.  I had lots of comments from families about how much they enjoyed 

the service.  To remind you, we will be starting our weekly Church services from next week on 

Tuesday mornings from 9am with tea and coffee available beforehand – all are welcome. 

We would like to change up how we share your child/ren’s learning with you.  Those families 

that were here pre-covid probably remember that we used to invite you in termly for 

celebration assemblies.  Instead of this, we would like to invite families in to share children’s 

work in a slightly more meaningful way.   

For Bluebell and Fern parents, we will be inviting you into their classes to share their learning 

this term and give a chance for you to look at their amazing learning together with your child. 

Bramble and Laurel would like to put together an exhibition in the Church so that members of 

the wider community can also see their fantastic learning.  They will still bring their books 

over to share them with you and Bramble have been working on an African song to perform too. 

The dates of these events are: 

Laurel – Thursday 9th December at 2:30pm in St. Mark’s Church 

Bramble – Friday 10th December at 2pm in St. Mark’s Church 

Fern – Tuesday 14th December at 2:30pm in Fern classroom 

Bluebell – Monday 13th December at 2:30pm in Bluebell classroom 

 

We hope you will enjoy this opportunity to share in your children’s learning and look forward to 

having families back into school more often. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Laura Kelsey 

Headteacher 


